10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 24 January 1984

Thank you for your letter of 13 January
to the Prime Minister about her forthcoming
visit to Hungary.

As I am sure you will have heard, a visit
to one of your project sites outside Budapest
has been included in the Prime Minister's
programme for 4 February. I know she is much
looking forward to it. Mrs. Thatcher hopes
that the visit will be helpful to your company's
activities in Hungary and to British industry
generally.
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